
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A warm welcome back!  
 
I hope you’ve all had a fabulous summer break and are feeling excited and 
refreshed, ready to start the new academic year, I know that I am.  
May I take this opportunity to say hello if you have not already met me. For 
those parents and carers, I have already met, thank you for making me feel so 
welcome. 
I would also like to welcome our Reception children and their families to All 
Saints’ and look forward to working in partnership with you on your child’s 
journey through the school. We are delighted that you have entrusted us with 
your child’s education and care and through our ethos, we will encourage 
your child to develop and shine in everything that they do.  
I look forward to developing All Saints’ further alongside my Leadership team 
and with your continued support. Thank you,  
 
Mrs Watson  
 

 

W/C 02/09/19  
Year 4 Swimming every 
Friday. 
 
Friday 6th September 
Meet the Headteacher, 
9am in the hall 
 
Look out for the school 
calendar which will be 
sent home shortly 

Training day 
 

The teachers had a great 
training day. We 
completed our annual 
safeguarding training 
along with having fun 
learning new activities to 
use in our PE sessions 
and thinking about how 
we can make our school 
beautiful and share the 
children work with you. 

Our value this half term 

 
Psalm 106:3 

'Blessed are those who act justly, who always 
do what is right.’ 

IMPORTANT 
 

You may have noticed the 
work which is underway in 
the church grounds. As a 
result, the Vicar has asked 
that we do not use the 
church for collective 
worship for health and 
safety and access reasons. 
Therefore, celebration 
assembly will not take place 
this week, as we cannot fit 
children and parents in the 
hall within school. We are 
hopeful that it will go ahead 
next week.  Apologies. 

Keeping Healthy 
 

Drink 6 to 8 glasses of fluid 
a day. Water, lower fat milk 
and sugar-free drinks are 
great! 

New Staff 
 

We welcome Miss Smith (Class 1), Miss McDonnell (Class 4) and Miss Milton 
(Musician in Residence) to the teaching team we are very excited to welcome 
their fresh and exciting ideas into school. We will also be hosting a student 
teacher Miss Ahmed who will be working in Class 6. 
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Keeping Our Children Safe 
 

If you have any concerns If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a 
child, do not hesitate to contact Mrs Watson, Mrs Dumbreck, Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 or email: 
admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 

Online Safety 
 

It can be hard to keep track of what your child is doing on social networks, apps and games. Or know how to keep 
them safe. The good way to stay aware is to share and talk about their online activity. 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/ 

 
 

Communication this week 
 

• Letter from the new Headteacher  
• Year 4 Swimming letter 
 

Uniform 
 

Please can all hair accessories be in-keeping 
with the school’s uniform colours of red, white 
and black and be an appropriate size and shape 
for school. 
 



 

Term Dates 2019/2020 

Also available on our website 

  

Autumn 2019: 

School reopens – Tuesday 3rd September 

School closes for half term – Friday 25th October 

School reopens – Monday 4th November 

School closes for end of term – Friday 20th December 

  

Spring 2020: 

School reopens – Tuesday 7th January 

School closes for half term – Friday 14th February 

School reopens – Monday 24th February 

School closes for end of term – Wednesday 8th April 

  

  

Summer 2020: 

School reopens – Monday 20th April 

May Day (VE Day) – Friday 8th May 

School closes for half term – Friday 22nd May 

School reopens – Monday 8th June 

School closes for end of term – Friday 17th July 

  

  

Training days: 

Monday 2nd September 

Monday 6th January 

Thursday 4th June (disaggregated)   

Friday 5th June (disaggregated) 

Monday 20th July 

  

  

 



 


